
Two-Week ISTE STTP on Engineering Physics 

 

       There is going to be a Two-Week ISTE Short Term Training Programme (STTP) on 

"Engineering Physics" from 08th to 18th December, 2015. It is conducted under the National 

Mission on Education through ICT, MHRD, Govt. of India. 

     The duration of the STTP is 2 weeks (10 working days. It commences on Tuesday, 08th   

December, 2015 at 9:30 hrs and ends at 16:30 hrs on Friday, 18th December with a one day break 

on Sunday, 13th December, 2015.   

      Please note that all the activities of this STTP will be done exclusively at the 146 coordinating 

remote centers, across the country.  

      The detail of the registration is available on the link: http://www.it.iitb.ac.in/nmeict.  

      Those wishing to attend this STTP should enroll online on the above link. While enrolling, it 

is mandatory to upload a scanned copy of permission letter. The permission letter must be signed 

and approved by the Principal/Head of the institute permitting the participant to attend the Two-

Week ISTE STTP. 

       Enrollment will be strictly online and no other mode of applications will be entertained. 

 Last date for enrollment is 30th November, 2015. The detail of the registration is available on the 

link: https://goo.gl/wyykaS. 

       A list of selected participants will be put up on the website on 1st December, 

2015. The selected participants will also be informed by email. 
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